The Salina Journal, October 9, 1987
Walter W. Waring

The funeral for Walter W. Waring, 96, 525 S. Eighth, will be 10 a.m. Saturday at the First United Methodist Church, the rev. Paul Muglar officiating.  Burial will be in Gypsum Hill Cemetery.

Mr. Waring died Monday, Oct. 5, at Asbury Hospital.


He was born Sept. 26, 1891, near Baldwin.  He was a retired director of secondary education for the Salina School District.


He was a member of the First United Methodist Church and a member and secretary for 40 years of the Rotary Club, both of Salina.


His wife, Bonnie, died in 1968.


Survivors include two sons, Walter of Kalamazoo, Mich., and John William of Palmyra, N.J.


Memorials may be made to the church.


Visitation is at Ryan Mortuary.
